
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 September 2024 
 
 

 
Confirmation of Completion of SPP 

 
 
Rubicon Water Limited (Rubicon or the Company) (ASX: RWL) advises that it has raised 
$1,026,500 under its Share Purchase Plan (SPP) which closed on 23 September 2024.  It 
will now issue 4,106,000 Shares under the SPP at a price of $0.25 per Share.   Under the 
SPP Timetable Shares are expected to be issued on 30 September 2024 and commence 
trading on 1 October 2024. 
 
Rubicon thanks Shareholder who participated in the SPP for their support of the 
Company. 
 
 
 
 
Robert Walker 
Company Secretary 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Bruce Rodgerson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bruce.rodgerson@rubiconwater.com 
+61 419 377 046 
 
 
 

F
or

 p
er

so
na

l u
se

 o
nl

y


